
Wickham Market Parish Council Meeting 26th September 22 

Report from the Finance & General Purpose Committee 

The Committee last met on 5 September 22 and discussed the following: 

• Bowls Club – we agreed to provide a grant of £500 towards a replacement water 

tank 

• Giving Community allotment – the committee were pleased to support this new 

charity. As it is still awaiting charitable status and a bank account we agreed that the 

parish council will purchase a polytunnel and material for raised beds which can be 

donated to the charity with total costs of £235. We will be asking for a plan of what 

the plot will look like and a schedule of works to develop it. 

• Finance and bank reconciliation showed the finances are in a good position. 

• Matters agreed for full council to discuss will include an all embracing grounds 

maintenance contract, maintenance of the hedge around the bowls club and how 

the parish council may wish to spend the expected CIL monies. 

• DONM will be 7 November 22 

 

David Chenery 

Chair F&GP 

16/09/22 


